
 

 

 

 

25 July 2025 
 
 
 
 
Shem and Shawnee Clarke  
46a/1 Alexander Ave  
WHAKATĀNE 3120 
 
 
 
Dear Shem and Shawnee 

POOL SAFETY INSPECTION REPORT – UNIT ONE 46A ALEXANDER AVE 

Following the inspection of your swimming pool fencing on 24th October 2024, I can confirm the 

fence complied with the Building Act 2004 - Amendment 2016. 

Our records will be updated to show your pool fence is compliant. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Geoff Winship 
SENIOR BUILDING CONTROL OFFICER  
 

 


